
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                        April 23, 2021 

 

 

SUBJECT: SPRING CONSTRUCTION START DATE 

MEADOW WOOD DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT  

  CITY PROJECT NO. WR180009 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

The City of Plymouth is conducting an improvement project in the rear yards and roads of the 

Meadowood subdivision and reduce pollution flowing into Gleason Lake. The project was publicly bid in 

September 2020 and the contract was awarded Pember Companies, Inc. of Menomonie, WI. 

Construction for this project was broken up into 2 phases, with Phase I being completed in the Fall of 

2020.  

 

Phase 2 of construction is anticipated to start May 3rd, 2021 and will include installation of new storm 

sewer within the 26th Avenue North roadway. Restoration items from Phase I will also be completed.   

 

To complete the work, 26th Avenue will be closed to through traffic from Troy Lane to Shadyview Lane. A 

signed detour will be established utilizing Troy Lane and Shadyview Lane.  

 

A project website was established to disseminate project information. 

https://www.plymouthmn.gov/departments/public-works/project-spotlight/water-resources-

projects/meadow-wood-drainage-improvement-project 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at 763-509-5523 or via email at 

gdempsey@plymouthmn.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Griffin Dempsey, EIT 

Graduate Engineer 

 

 

  


